
 
 
 

 

 

The enduring teachings of Falun Dafa, those of truthfulness, compassion, and tolerance 

promote values that are closely related to our Canadian identity. During these trying 

times of global uncertainty, Canadians can look to those very tenets as we gaze ahead to 

the reopening our communities. I want to express my most sincere best wishes for Falun 

Dafa Day and all the best going forward. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Michael Barrett, M.P. 

Leeds-Grenville-Thousand Islands and Rideau Lakes 


